
Hello Everyone.  We would like to welcome all our new AGC members and also those returning.  We are so happy that you have 
chosen to join the AGC. There are many benefits of being a member, a few are: 

• Our Grant Program.  Through this program we support improvements to local parks and public spaces, gardening related
community projects, and beautification projects around the Spokane area.  We have awarded close to $350,000 since 1986 to
worthy grant recipients.  All of the money for these grants has been raised at our yearly Plant Sale and Lilac Luncheon.  These
fundraisers are our main focus and the reason we are able to fulfill  our Mission Statement.

• Our General Meetings.  We hold 5 educational meetings a year in the spring and fall.  Our speakers give presentations on
gardening related topics and these meetings are open to the public.

• Opportunities to volunteer and play an intricate role in the Plant Sale and Lilac Luncheon.

WE NEED YOUR HELP!!! 

Sign up and become part of the Plant Sale and Lilac Luncheon / Silent Auction.  

You can join the wonderful, fun loving Planting Group in the hoop house and learn how to take cuttings, seed, plant, and bring your 
own areas of expertise. There is always something that needs to be done from washing and organizing pots to labeling plants. And 
then there is the Plant Sale itself. Lots to do there. 

And for the Lilac Luncheon / Silent Auction, we’ll need help selling tickets for the drawing, greeting guests, helping with the auction, 
and more. 

For more information on how to sign up, call or email: 

Jennifer Ogden, Plant Sale Chair.  (509) 280-7928 or jlmogden@earthlink.net

Elizabeth Raol, Luncheon Chair.(970) 306-9872 or elizabethraol@gmail 

Thank you, 
Linda Miller, AGC Membership Committee 


